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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


January 5, 2016
Addendum 2 To

Request for Proposal

For Learning Space Installation: Project 608-269533
Dated December 14, 2015  

Please find the following clarification with regards to the above RFP.  

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

Brief description of questions:   There was mention made of WSU needing additional cabling (22-drops?) from the data closet to the server room.  If this is required, I would like to suggest the installation of a 24-Port Patch Panel in each room, and then installing 24-Category 6E cables between then.  This would give you the 22-connections, plus 2-spare should they be needed in the future.  This leads to the following questions:

Question 1:  Do you actually need the additional 22-cables?

Answer: We need 24 patch cords running from the IDF room (#223) to Server Room (#223.02). Please refer to Addendum #1 for more detail.  A 24-Port Patch Panel is not needed in each room.

Question 2:  Would you like the patch panels and cabling suggested above included in our number?

Answer: Comply with all cabling and patch panels cabling required per Addendum #1.  The additional cabling and patch panels required in addition to the 80 for the microphones and speakers indicated in the RFP have been identified and addressed in Addendum #1.  Base bid must include all RFP requirements & Addendum #1
Question 3:  If you need the cables and the scenario suggested is acceptable, will you need patch cords for connection to your switch(es) included in the number?

Answer: Yes, patch cords are required at switches. Please refer to answers to Question #2 for more information.
IMPORTANT- This is an addendum which MUST be acknowledged on your bid form

Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn 

Sr. Buyer
CC:
Sylvia Moore (Project Manager), Kidest Albaari (Design Services), Leiann Day, Procurement Analyst, Attendee list. 
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